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 Please do not take away our ability to vote by mail....it works for all of Oregon, 

assists with getting more voter turn-out, and is critical for voters in rural areas. While 

we had a glitch in the last election with some folks who were not eligible to vote 

receiving ballots, the number of those who actually voted was very few. If there 

needs to be any fixes, I believe it should be at the DMV offices. This is where folks 

are automatically added to voter registration - so either change that or put in place 

checks and balances that DMV has to submit to another party for verification. Again, 

please, please do not take away vote by mail...this is too important for Oregonians. 

Especially the impact for rural, those who have no transportation to voting facilities 

and even those who are impacted by the hours that they work. Thank you. 


